
 

 

 

 

Lessons 

We use a series of 
animated lessons as-well-
as highly experienced 
coaches and 
demonstrations that give 
you a very good thorough 
understanding of the 
game. 

 

Our tactics are 
the best and we 
do our best  
to give our best. 

 

Visit Us Today 

You are more than welcome 
to visit a class or visit us on 
the web to see what our 
program is all about. We 
share photos, videos and 
much more information to 
give you a thorough 
understanding of what we 
do to make you a better 
thinker.  

Join Chess Adventures 
Today! 

 

 

 

 
 
   

Chess Adventures 
8920 Eves Rd. #768663 

Roswell, GA  30076 

Phone: (678) 956-5061 

Fax: (770) 710-0498 

www.chessadventures.net 

My Name Is 
Kingston 
Follow Me 

Inside! 

Animated  
Lessons! 



Call Today! 

 

Incentives & Rewards 

Chess Adventures 
believes hard work 
should be properly 
rewarded. We give 
medals or trophies to 
every student at the end 
of every semester 
(approx. 16 weeks) 
Certificates and trophies 
are decided based upon 
points earned in class 
and games won.  

 

 

 

Program 

Our program is a semester 
long session meeting once 
per week for one or two 
hours depending on your 
schedule. Tuition includes 
all materials and 
information needed for 
class. 
 
Session 1 = $60 per month 
(4 Weeks, 1 day per week, 1 hour class) 

Session 2 = $60 per month 
(4 Weeks, 1 day per week, 1 hour class) 

Both sessions = $90 per 
month ($30 DISCOUNT)   

 
 

Make The 
First 

Move! 


